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People with time for Children 

 

18th September 2019 
Dear Parents 
 

Young Voices Concert, Resorts World Arena Birmingham – Wednesday 15th January 2020 
 

Once again we have arranged to take part in the Young Voices Concert at the Resorts World Arena in Birmingham. 
All of the children who want to attend the concert will need to attend the after school club on a regular basis and 
practice the words and songs at home. The club will be held on a Thursday from 3.00 – 4.00 school and will start 
on Thursday 26th September 2019. We need to confirm choir number by 23th September so please return your slip 
asap. 
 
The performance will take place on Wednesday 15th January 2020.  The children will leave school by coach during 
the morning as they are required at the Arena at 1.30 pm. They will then have the chance to rehearse with the 
other schools during the afternoon. The Performance will start at 7.00 p.m. and finish at approximately 9.15 p.m. 
Packed lunches will be required for the day. As this is an optional visit a payment to cover the cost of the coach 
will be requested from parents. We expect this to be in the region of £12-£15 but this is dependent on the 
number of children attending. Payment is required by 11th October 2019 via parentpay. 
 
Parents are able to purchase tickets for the performance at £20.00 per seat. Unfortunately due to timings and 
separate seating arrangements parents will need to make their own transport arrangements and meet their 
children back at school at approximately 10.30 p.m. There is also the possibility to purchase Young Voices 2020   
t-shirt packs priced £12.00 each and you can pre-order a DVD of the night’s performance for £9.99.  Please send 
reply slips before 20th September. Payments must be made through Parent Pay before 11th October 2019. 
 
This really is a fantastic opportunity for the children to take part in something truly exciting. Should you have any 
questions or queries please do not hesitate to contact us. 
 
Yours sincerely 
Mrs McGoldrick 
--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Young Voices Performance – Wednesday 15th January 2020 – Resorts World Arena Birmingham 

My child(ren) ………………………………………………………………………………………………………has permission to attend the 
above performance and the after school club which starts on Thursday 26th September 2019. 
 

(please tick) 
 
 I give consent for them to be photographed/filmed for any Young Voices authorised promotional media 

 I would like to order ……………… tickets at £20.00 each.  

 I enclose the order form for clothing / torches – total cost £…………. 

 I would like to pre order ……………. copies of the DVD at £9.99 each 

 I agree to pay towards the cost of the coach (approx. £12-£15) 

 Total of £…………………… has been paid through ParentPay 

 
Signed ………………………………………….. Dated …………………………………Parents name …………………………………………………… 
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